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Subject: Online Submission 

08/04/2022 

MRS Alice °Connell 
23 Spring Road ST 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2022/0090 -7356 /1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 

Dear Clare, 

I am writing to express my concerns in regard to the Section 455 Modification that has been 
submitted for DA2020/0661. 

Firstly, I am very disappointed that once again the incorrect location name has been used. It is 
not on Hudson Parade, but in John Fisher Park. This incorrect naming of the proposed site 
wrongly misleads the local community. Therefore I request that letters of notification should be 
re sent with the correct location name. 

Secondly, it is vital that Condition 10 is met and planting is done around the infrastructure. The 
purpose of the planting is to minimise the visual impact of the telecommunication box, an issue 
the local community is very concerned about. I am still astonished that this project was ever 
approved, on Crown land, in an environmentally sensitive area. In light of the recent rainfall 
and flooding it has become more important than ever that vegetation cover is preserved and 
planting is done to help maintain the banks of the lagoon and provide soil stability. Therefore it 
is paramount that planting is done. 

In addition,' think it is only fair that the meeting notes between Service Stream and Council are 
disclosed. It is important that there is complete transparency between all parties, particularly as 
a large majority of the local community are against this project in the first place. 

Kind regards 

Alice O'Connell 
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